
Socks &
Underwear

Drive
S A M A R I T A N  H O U S E

Samaritan House is in desperate need of socks and
undergarments for distribution through their Kids Closet.
We are collecting these items now so they are ready to be
delivered for back-to-school. You can purchase items and
have them delivered by clicking the link below. Our teen
coordinator will receive and deliver the items to Samaritan
House. Our goal is to collect at least 50 pairs of
socks/undergarments for each age group and gender
by July 31!

CLICK HERE TO DONATE!

PENINSULA MULTIFAITH COALITION

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/26EOHZC3IDVN6?ref_=wl_share

